
 Lebanon Conservation Commission Meeting 
February 15th, 2024 

 
 
Minutes taken by Gerard (Jerry) Lanoie 
 
Present at the meeting were members: Gerard (Jerry) Lanoie, John Bozak, Dan Blanchette, Tony Peso 
     
 
The meeting of the Conservation Commission was held in conjunction with the Lebanon Selectman’s Meeting 
at the Lebanon Town Hall at 6pm. 
 
 
Old Business:  None reported on at this meeting. 

 
New Business 

1. Proposed warrant article: John presented the proposed warrant article for the Broggi Wetland and 
Wildlife Area for review by the selectmen with handouts showing property maps and aerial photos 
of the property. 

2. Questions by selectmen were answered and a general discussion of the property and its features 
ensued.   

 
 
Next Meeting:  March 21st, 2024 at the Martha Sawyer Community Library at 6:30pm. 
 
The Conservation Commission members exited the selectmen's meeting following our presentation at @ 7 
PM.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gerard (Jerry) Lanoie 


